
From: Planning & Zoning
To: "tomyotterjr@gmail.com"
Subject: Aitkin County Application # 2018-003606
Date: Friday, August 03, 2018 11:32:00 AM

Good morning,
 
Thank you for your application submittal. Unfortunately, after reviewing your permit application for
a 900 sq. ft. accessory building on parcel 01-0-037500 it appears your property is located within the
floodway according to FEMA. Our office is unable to issue permits for structures proposed within
the floodway. We will be denying your application and issuing a full refund to your visa credit card.
 
Please contact our office if you have any questions or would like to discuss this project.
 
Thank you,
 
Aitkin County Environmental Services
Planning & Zoning
Phone: 218-927-7342
Fax: 218-927-4372
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